From: Liz Trimnell <liztrimnell@aim.com>

To: liztrimnell <liztrimnell@aol.com>

Sent: Fri, Feb 14, 2014 4:28 am

Subject: Valentine's Day Greetings from Your Efik National Association (ENA-USA)

The Efik National Association USA Inc.
wishes you a Wonderful Valentine’s Day. Take
time today to appreciate that special person and
tell all the folks you treasure just how much you
care. Enjoy!







